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BICENTENNIAL BIKEWAY UPGRADE
Important construction notification — evening bikeway closures

Construction of the Bicentennial bikeway upgrade between Cribb Street and Park Road, Milton is
progressing well with completion expected by late July 2009, weather permitting.

Before the upgraded Bicentennial bikeway opens some final works are required, including dismantling
the temporary boardwalk and completing works on the pathway.

For safety reasons and to minimise disruption for users, these works will be carried out at night between
8.00pm and 5.00am, Sunday to Thursday from 21 June 2009 until early July, weather permitting. This
will assist to accelerate the completion of this project.

Throughout the night works the bikeway will be closed to all users. During this time cyclists should use
the footpath on the Milton side of Coronation Drive and pedestrians should use either footpath along
Coronation Drive. We apologise in advance for any temporary inconvenience caused and appreciate
your patience while these works are carried out.

The project will increase the level of service offered by the busiest bikeway in Brisbane City and provide
improved facilities. The project includes:

* separating pedestrian and cyclist movements

* constructing a 3.5m wide cycle path

e constructing a 2m wide pedestrian path.

Further upgrades to the Bicentennial bikeway are expected to be undertaken by Council and the Hale
Street Link Alliance in the future.

If you have any questions about the project, please call the project’s information line on 1800 727 923 or
email bikeway.projects@brisbane.ald.gov.au or alternatively call Council on (07) 3403 8888.

Yours sincerely,
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Michael Marlow
Project Manager

Brisbane City Council ABn 72002765795

Major Infrastructure Projects Office
Level 2 171 George Street Brisbane Qld 4000 GPO Box 1434 Brisbane Qld 4001
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